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FFA Adult Board of Directors
MINUTES
March 11, 2019
A supplemental conference call meeting of the California FFA Adult Board was held on March 11th of the year 2019. Kristann Mattes the board president called the meeting to order at 3:01 p.m. Matt Patton called roll and verified that a quorum was present.
Josiah Mayfield gave a report on the current status of registered participants for the 2019 California State FFA Convention in Anaheim. Exactly 6,117 full time participants and 122 one day participants were currently registered for the event. Josiah also presented and up to date budget reflecting the current expenditures and receipts for the conference. The budget for the conference was reported to be in line with the board approved budget for the conference. 
A discussion about Sonora FFA’s conference registration was started by Matt Patton. Sonora High School did not receive the reduced rate of conference registration because they submitted paperwork after the early registration deadline. Instead the chapter was assessed the full rate of conference registration. It was brought to the attention of FFA staff that this occurred as result of a personal tragedy experienced by one of the FFA advisors at Sonora High School. It was moved by Tim Hively and seconded by Kevin Woodard to waive the regular registration fee assessed Sonora High School. The motion passed by a unanimous voice vote. 

A motion was made by Tim Brown to schedule another conference call with the board on April 4th at 3:00 p.m. The purpose of the call would be to review the status of the budget for the 2019 California State FFA Convention. The motion was seconded by an unidentified board member. The motion passed voice vote. 
Kristann Mattes adjourned the meeting at 3:41 p.m.
Respectfully submitted, 

Mathew Patton 
Executive Director 
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